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MEETING PROGRAMME 
JAN UARY 
05 F i r s t  Th u rs d ay  Zo o m a t  7.30pm Pre s e n t a t i o n  by  R  H i n d l e -R i c h a rd  By rd  F i r s t  
A n t a rc t i c  E x p e d i t i o n  
11 S e c o n d  We d n e s d ay  a t  2 .00pm Pre s e n t a t i o n -Ne i l  R i t c h i e  e n t e r t a i n s  
25 Fo u r t h  We d n e s d ay  a t  2 .00pm Me m b e rs’  d i s p l ays-8  s h e e t s ,  n o  r u l e s  
c o m p e t i t i o n ,  v o t e  f o r  t h e  b e s t  

FE BRUARY 
02 F i r s t  Th u rs d ay  Zo o m a t  7.30pm Me m b e rs’  d i s p l ays-Th e  y o u n g e s t  a n d  o l de s t  
p h i l a t e l i c  i t e m s  t h a t  I  p o s s e s s  
08 S e c o n d  We d n e s d ay  a t  2 .00pm Pre s e n t a t i o n  by  D  H e m i n g way-Po i s o n o u s  f u n g i  
a n d  v e n o m o u s  s n a k e s  
25 Fo u r t h  We d n e s d ay  a t  2 .00pm Pre s e n t a t i o n  by  D  McM i l l a n  (H u l l ) -W W2 
m i l i t a r y  m a i l  a n d  a i r g r a p h s  

M AR CH 
02 F i r s t  Th u rs d ay  Zo o m a t  7.30pm Da v i d  Ba l l  w i t h  Ame r i c a n  A i r m a i l  S o c i e t y  
08 S e c o n d  We d n e s d ay  a t  2 .00pm Me m b e rs’  d i s p l ays-P h i l a t e l i c  c u r i o s  a n d  
p a r a p h e r n a l i a  f o l l o we d  by  
Do n a l d  R a d l e y ’s  u p d a t e  o n  t h e  d a t am a t r i x  b a rc o de d  s t am p s  
22 Fo u r t h  We d n e s d ay  a t  2 .00pm V i s i t  by  Ba r n s l e y  PS  

AP R I L  
06 F i r s t  Th u rs d ay  Zo o m a t  7.30pm Me m b e rs’  d i s p l ays  -  A  h i s t o r y  o f  S h e f f i e l d  PS  
t h r o u g h  me m b e rs’  i t e m s   

EA STE R  f a l l s  o n  t h e  we e k e n d  7/10 t h  Ap r i l .  Th e  s u b s e q u e n t  me e t i n g s  w i l l  b e  
o u t l i n e d  i n  t h e  S p r i n g  Ne ws l e t t e r

To  J o i n  t h e  T h u r s d a y  Z o o m  m e e t i n g s ,  t h e  a c c e s s  c o d e s  a r e  a s  f o l l o w s :  
 M e e t i n g  I D :  2 2 5  4 1 0  9 8 5 1    P a s s c o d e :  0 7 2 5 9 6
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COMMITTEE NEWS 

The Central United Reform Church is increasing its charges, 
but after looking at other possible venues, it has been 

decided not to move. For the time being, the Society will not 
need to increase your subscriptions. 

REFERENCE LIBRARY 
If you have any books or reference materials available to 

loan to members, please let Neil Ritchie know. He is 
compiling a list of resources. As it develops, Geoff Blackwell 
will upload a list onto the SPS website, so that members can 

ask to borrow or consult  materials held by others.

MEMBERSHIP SUBSCRIPTIONS 

It’s that time again! 

For the seventh year running, despite inflation, Brexit, the Ukraine 
war, climate change and reducing membership numbers (or 

perhaps because of the latter) the subscription remains unchanged 
at £10 for the coming year. 

You can give or send your money to me, Ken Rutter, or to James 
Hartley. One or both of us will be at most meetings. 

If you prefer to use Bank transfer, the Society’s account details are. 

Sort code 54-41-34, a/c 50045733. 

If you do that, PLEASE let James and me know
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Each edition, I may include images of ‘hard to 
place’ stamps for your amusement.If you have an 
item you can’t place, or that you think will test the 
knowledge of the membership, please send me an 

image for the next edition of the Newsletter

NEW MEMBERS WANTED 

We don’t very often get a chance to welcome new members to the 
Society, though Liam and Paul have recently joined us. 

. 
If you know of anyone who might be interested in joining us, please give 

them encouragement to come to a meeting. 
It’s cheap, it’s warm and there’s free tea and biscuits 

(not to mention the occasional stamp or cover)


